

July 29, 2024

Congratulations to Brother Doug Parrish on 30-years of Union Service!

On behalf of Local 31 President Stan Hennessy, the Executive Board, Business Agents, and Staff, we're proud to salute Bro. Parrish's incredible milestone of 30 years of dedicated service at UPS Victoria as a proud member of Teamsters Local Union No. 31. Your hard work and commitment represent the true essence of our union. Here's to many more years of solidarity and success!

Teamsters Local Union No. 31 proudly represents more than 8,600 hard-working members in British Columbia and the Yukon Territory, including general truck drivers and industrial mechanics, courier, parcel and package handlers, public services, clerical, warehouse and grocery workers, transit, coach, school bus drivers and monitors, lumber, pulp and paper workers and limousine chauffeurs, since 1936.



Head Office: #1 Grosvenor Square Delta, BC V3M 5S1 Ph 604-540-6009 Fax 604-540-6073 Abbotsford 101D - 33140 Mill Lake Rd. Abbotsford BC V2S 2A5 Ph 604-504-4520 Fax 604-504-4472 Nanaimo #3 - 2480 Kenworth Road Nanaimo, BC V9T 3Y3 Ph 250-758-1857 Fax 250-758-4365 **Prince George** 102 - 3645 18th Avenue Prince George, BC V2N 1A8 Ph 250-563-5346 Fax 250-563-2379 Whitehorse 407 Black Street Whitehorse, YT Y1A 2N2 Ph 867-667-2473 Fax 867-667-7112